
Lane closure for M-25 (Veterans Memorial Bridge) 
maintenance in Bay City begins July 29 

BAY CITY, Mich. - The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will perform 
maintenance on the bridge tender house on the M-25 (Veterans Memorial Bridge) over the 
Saginaw River in Bay City. 

County: 
Bay  

Highway: 
M-25 

Closest cities:  
Bay City 

Start date: 
Monday, July 29, 2024 

 Estimated end date:  
Wednesday, July 31, 2024 

Traffic restrictions: 
One eastbound lane will remain open as crews perform maintenance on the roof of the bridge 
tender house. 

Safety benefit: 
This work will allow bridge staff to safely complete maintenance. 
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